
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS & TECHNOLOGY COMMSSION REPORT 

 

DATE:    DECEMBER 21, 2021 

 

TO:  COMMUNIATIONS & TECHNOLOGY COMMISSION 

 

FROM: MICHAEL RUSSO, COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR  

 

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF STUDENT COMMISSIONER 

 

MEETING   

DATE:  JANUARY 18, 2022 

 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION: 

 

According to Chapter 2.38.020 of the Calabasas Municipal Code; The 

Communications & Technology Commission may appoint or reappoint a high 

school student lawfully resident in the City as a nonvoting commissioner for a one-

year term.  

 

The previous Student CTC Commissioner graduated in Spring 2020 and with very 

few CTC meetings, there was no Student Commissioner in 2021. The City Clerk 

posted a notice of opening for a new Student Commissioner. Two applications were 

received. One applicant withdrew his application.  An interview was conducted via 

Zoom on Thursday, December 9, 2021 with a panel of CTC Chair Candice Weber, 

Commissioner Dr. Richard Sherman, and Communications Director Michael Russo.   

 

The subcommittee is recommending appointment of Isabella Epperson.   

 

REQUESTED ACTION: 

 

To approve the appointment of the new Student Communications & Technology 

Commission member. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  
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Commission application  

  


